
telephone:- victoria 8700.

TELEGRAMS:- GROWMORE,WESTRAND,LONDON.

^inisirg of ^^rirttllixn anb <^isb^n£8,

10, Wl-ehll Wt^,^.®*l-

6th August, 1925. 

Dear Lady Eimnott,

I have recQlvad and read with much 

interest the Report of the Departmental Committee 

on the export of horses to the Continent.

The enquiry has evidently been a 

thorough one and I am most grateful to you for the time 

which you have so freely given to the work of the 

Committee.

It is to be hoped that as a result 

of the enquiry which the Committee has made, the public 

will be more accurately informed in the future of the 

facts of the traffic in the export of horses.

Yours very truly,

The Lady Emmott, J.P., 
30, Ennismore Gardens,

S.W.7.


